
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RJ/KAW  
 

14th November 2024 

 

Sent via Arbor email 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Parent Evenings 

Tuesday 26th November (3.30pm–6.30pm) & Thursday 28th November (3.30pm–6.30pm) 

 

As mentioned in my recent email, all parents are invited to meet with their child’s class teacher to discuss 

their progress and learning throughout the school year.  Appointments will last for 10 minutes per child 

and meetings take place in the school hall.   

 

Please make these appointments via Arbor’s Parent Portal or the Parent App. The booking system will 

open at 9.00am tomorrow morning – Friday 15th November. For further guidance please click here.   

 

Please be aware that there are no teacher led after-school clubs w/c 25th November due to Parents' 

Evenings: 

• Y1 & 2 Cooking Club (Monday) 

• Y2, 3, 4, 5 & 6 Choir Club (Wednesday) 

• Y3 & 4 Drama Club (Wednesday) 

 

Clubs led by external coaches (eg tennis, Street Dance, football) will continue as normal.   

 

If you have any problems or questions about booking your Parents’ Evening appointments, please contact 

the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely    

 

 

 

Rachel Jewitt 

Headteacher 

 
 

 

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/203792102-Booking-Guardian-Consultations-Parent-s-Evenings-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-Arbor-App

